
 

    St. Anne School Family Newsletter 
 
 

March	15,	2017											
Dear	Parents,	
	 	

What	a	great	combination….Ice	Cream	Sundaes	and	Entertainment!!!		
Tomorrow	night	many	of	our	talented	students	will	be	performing	at	our	St.	Anne	
School	Talent	Show	in	Moriarty	Hall.		The	doors	will	open	up	at	6:15	for	all	of	us	“Ice	
Cream	Lovers.”.		Choose	your	favorite	ice	cream	and	your	favorite	toppings	to	make	
the	perfect	sundae.		The	curtain	will	go	up	at	7:00	allowing	our	talented	students	to	
take	to	the	stage	for	singing,	dancing,	comedy,	musical	instruments,	and	much	more.	
Gates	will	be	open	at	5:45	for	all	those	who	want	to	get	a	good	seat	and	a	great	
dessert.		We	hope	to	see	everyone	there.	
	
TOMORROW	-	FREE	DRESS	
The	Student	Council	is	planning	
special	classroom	visits	tomorrow	
Thurs.,	March	16th	for	St.	Patrick’s	
Day.		We	are	celebrating	St.	Patrick’s	
Day	tomorrow	due	to	the	student	
holiday	on	Friday.		Students	are	
encouraged	to	wear	green,	orange	and	
white	tomorrow	for	this	special	
occasion.	
	
STUDENT	HOLIDAY/FACULTY	
RETREAT	FRIDAY,	MARCH	17	
School	will	be	closed	Friday,		
March	17th	–	annual	faculty	retreat.	
	
LENTEN	FAITH	SHARING	SERIES	
SPIRITUALITY	101	
St.	Anne	Parish	is	offering	a	Lenten	
Faith	Sharing	Series	Spirituality	101	
through	a	20	minute	video	with	
discussion	that	follows.		For	dates	and	
times,	please	refer	to	the	attached	
flyer.		To	RSVP	or	for	further	
information	contact	Rachel	Leluc	at		
(415)	665-1600	x	23.		
	
	

MONTE	CARLO	NIGHT-	MARCH	18	
 
Monte	Carlo	Night	and	Silent	Auction	
is	almost	here!	We	hope	you've	
already	purchased	your	tickets	
because	we	have	a	very	fun	night	
planned.		Along	with	all	the	things	we	
have	been	talking	about,	we	have	
great	spot	prizes	we	will	be	giving	out	
throughout	the	night	and	a	VERY	
exciting	grand	prize	for	the	top	chip	
holder!	
	
Tickets	will	be	on	sale	through	
Thursday		----
>>	https://stannesf.ejoinme.org/mont
ecarlo	
	
TABLE	SPONSORSHIPS	-	SOLD	OUT!!	
• East	Bay	Structural	and	Termite	

Company	
• Better	Homes	and	Garden	Realty	
• Arthur	J	Gallagher	and	Company	
• Beverly	and	Keith	Perea	
• Kamrin	(5th	grade)	and	Kaley	(Pre-

K)	Perea	
• MBH	Architects	
• The	Aclan	Family	



 
• Van	Ness	Dental	Group	
• The	Moore	Family	
• The	Shao	Family 
	
SAPTO	MEETING	MONDAY	
You	are	all	invited	to	attend	the	
SAPTO	meeting	(7:00	pm)	on	Monday,	
March	20,	in	the	school	cafeteria.		
Child	care	and	a	light	dinner	(6:45)	
will	be	provided.		
	
TDAP	VACCINATION	(Pertussis	
Whooping	Cough)	
Get	a	head	start…under	California	Law	
all	students	entering	the	7th	grade	
must	have	proof	of	the	Tdap	
Vaccination	BEFORE	the	start	of	the	
school	year	2017-2018.		Please	
schedule	an	early	appointment.	
	
SCHOOL	TOUR	–	MARCH	22	
Our	next	school	tour	for	new	incoming	
families	will	be	held	March	22nd	from		
9	-	10:30	a.m.		If	you	know	of	a	family	
member	or	friend	interested	in	
placing	their	child	at	St.	Anne	School,	
please	invite	them	to	attend	a	school	
tour.		To	reserve	a	spot,	please	contact	
our	school	office	at	(415)	664-7977.		
For	other	dates,	please	visit	our	school	
website	at	www.stanne.com.	
	
SCHOOL	FEDERAL	TAX	ID	NUMBER	
As	you	prepare	your	taxes	for	this	past	
year,	you	may	need	our	school	federal	
tax	ID	number…#94-1156680.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

ST.	ANNE	SCHOOL	APPLICATIONS	
2017-2018	
Please	be	sure	to	submit	an	
application	for	next	year	if	your	child	
is	starting	Kindergarten.		We	are	also	
accepting	applications	for	students	
entering	grades	1-7	at	this	time.		
Applications	can	be	downloaded	or	
picked	up	in	the	school	office.	
	
PRE-K		APPLICATIONS	
We	are	still	accepting	applications	for	
the	fall	2017	school	year.		Students	
must	be	age	4	as	of	September	1st.		For	
more	information,	please	contact	Judy	
Glaeser	at	(415)	731-2355.	
	
YEARBOOK	ORDER	FORM	
Cherished	moments…order	your	child	
a	yearbook	full	of	his/her	school	
memories	for	$30.	TODAY!	See	order	
form	attached.	
	
SHIELD	THE	VULNERABLE		
RETRAINING	
Notices	of	expired	certificates	will	go		
home	to	parents	to	retrain	(library,	
health	room,	field	trips).	Please	
complete	the	course/background	
screening,	so	that	our	school	records	
remain	in	compliance	with	the	
Archdiocese.		Thank	you!	



 

	
	
	
	
	



 

 
 

Thursday 

March 16, 2017 

 

To get into the spirit of  

St. Patrick’s Day, 

 

You may wear the colors 

Green, ​Orange, ​and ​White! 
 

 

	
	
	
	
	



 

	
	
	
	
	



 
	

SCRIP TIP 

 How much do you 
need to spend? 

$1,500 per family 

Scrip Card Purchases 
Need to be Made by  

April 28, 2017 

What should I buy? 

You choose! 

Ask yourself  what do you 
need. 

Popular choices are Amazon, 
Safeway, Starbucks, & Target. 

For more ideas, go to www.shopwithscrip.com 

	
	
	
	



 
	

Lenten Faith Sharing Series 
Spirituality 101 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

x What’s Life About?  
x Is there more to Life than This? 
x How Does My Faith Answer Life’s Basic & Deepest 

Questions? 
 
 

If you’ve ever asked yourself these questions, come and explore them 
during Lent through our Video & discussion series.  We have 3 
meeting times and dates, choose one that fits your schedule: 
 
When:  Tues @ 10am (Mar 7, 14, 21, 28 & Apr 4) 
   Tues @ 7pm (Mar 7, 14, 21, 28 & Apr 4) 
   Sat @ 10am (Mar 4, 11, 18, 25 & Apr 1) 
 
Where:  St. Anne Rectory, 850 Judah St., SF 
 
To RSVP or for more info, contact:   Rachel Leluc 
        415-665-1600 x 23 
        raleluc@stanne-sf.org  

	
	
	
	



 

 

 

MONTE CARLO NIGHT 

 &  

SILENT AUCTION 

 
Saturday, March 18, 2017  

Doors Open at 5:30 pm 

Early Bird Tickets $40 (by 3/1) 

Standard Tickets $45  

(after 3/1 & at door) 

(entry includes 50 chips) 
 

FOR TIX & INFO GOTO:   
https://stannesf.ejoinme.org/montecarlo 
 

St. Anne School  

invites you to join our 2017 fun raiser 

 

EXCITING GAMES 

FABULOUS FOOD 

NO HOST BAR 

SILENT AUCTION 

WINE PULL 

$2000 RAFFLE  

DANCING 

CHILDCARE AVAIL. 

($15/CHILD) 
 

$20 - 100 CHIPS 
$50 – 500 CHIPS 

	
	
	
	
	



 
	

St. Anne  2016 - 2017 

       
 
 

Keeping Memories Alive! 
Order your yearbook now before they’re all sold out! 

 

  

Preschool to 8th Grade � Class Pictures � Faculty 
Sports Section  �  Year Round School Events    

Parish Festival, Halloween, Christmas, and so much more… 
 

Please make checks payable to SAPTO. Write your child’s name, grade/class, & 
yearbook on the check. Submit completed order forms with check to the office.  
 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________________________  Grade/Class: _____________________________ 

Parent’s Name: _________________________________________________   Email: _____________________________________ 

Qty: _________Yearbook(s)  x  $30 = _________________________       Date: ______________________________________ 

 

 
Thank you for ordering! 

 
If you have any questions, please contact May Lee at tylaukei15@gmail.com 

	
	
	
	


